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Hi 
I am extremely concerned about my son's physical health suffering from Asthma and i wish 
that westconnex be fully accountable for smoke stacks in our area , I don't like what is going 
to happen to us, being delivered smoke of all cars on the top of us while it could be disbursed 
as its created instead of focussed in one area, i also understand that the quality of smoke 
filtering is bad and negligent. please stop westconnex and transfer the money to a good public 
transport infrastructure 
 
 
My kindest regards 
 
 
Hamid reza Dadgostar 

 
Registered Psychologist 
Registration No: PSY0001344547 
 

 
www.hrdpsychologist.com 
https://www.facebook.com/hrdpsychologists/ 
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